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From: Muzzey, Devin P.
To: Wayjohn Surveying Inc.; Tim Johnson (Wayjohn Surveying); Planning Plat Approval
Cc: Rodenbeck, Jay B.
Subject: RE: PR-2021-005009 - DXF File Attached - Tracts Q-2-A of Atrisco Business Park Unit 2
Date: Wednesday, October 5, 2022 11:00:31 AM

Hi Tim,
 
The DXF for PR-2021-005009 – Atrisco Business Park, Unit 2, Tract Q2A – has been approved. This
email will notify the DRB office.
 
*This is a revised dxf of PR-2021-005009 from the last submittal in 2021*
 
Thank you,
Devin Muzzey

Devin Muzzey
gis specialist
e dmuzzey@cabq.gov
cabq.gov/planning
 

From: Wayjohn Surveying Inc. <wayjohnnm@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 4, 2022 2:04 PM
To: Gricius, Michelle A. <mgricius@cabq.gov>; Tim Johnson (Wayjohn Surveying)
<tim@wayjohn.com>; Planning Plat Approval <platgisreview@cabq.gov>
Cc: Rodenbeck, Jay B. <jrodenbeck@cabq.gov>
Subject: Re: PR-2021-005009 - DXF File Attached - Tracts Q-2-A of Atrisco Business Park Unit 2
 

Good Afternoon.

Here you go. I apologize as I was unaware.

P.S. Our primary email server (@wayjohn.com) is down today, so I am emailing you from our back
up email. If you need to communicate anything else to me, please continue to send correspondence
to tim@wayjohn.com, but also CC to WayjohnNM@gmail.com for the remainder of this week, as I
expect our email issue to be fixed soon. Thank you!

 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at your 
convenience.  Thank you and have a great rest of your day!
 
Best Regards,
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Tim R. Johnson, General Manager
 
Wayjohn Surveying Inc.
1609 2nd Street, N.W.
Albuquerque, NM. 87102
505-255-2052 Phone
505-255-2887 Fax
505-503-6675 Direct
On 10/3/2022 11:38 AM, Gricius, Michelle A. wrote:

Tim,
 
Please also attach the PDF of the proposed plat. We will need that document in order
to review the dxf.
 
Thanks,
 
Michelle
 
 

 
MICHELLE GRICIUS
agis division manager
o 505.924.3816
m 505.508.6205
e mgricius@cabq.gov
cabq.gov/planning
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Tim Johnson (Wayjohn Surveying) <tim@wayjohn.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 3, 2022 11:29 AM
To: Planning Plat Approval <platgisreview@cabq.gov>
Cc: Rodenbeck, Jay B. <jrodenbeck@cabq.gov>
Subject: PR-2021-005009 - DXF File Attached - Tracts Q-2-A of Atrisco Business Park
Unit 2
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Good Morning.
 
I have attached the .dxf file for DRB Project No. PR-2021-005009, Application No. SD-
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2021-00091. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you!
--
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at your convenience. Thank
you and have a great rest of your day!
 
Best Regards,
 
Tim R. Johnson, General Manager
Wayjohn Surveying Inc.
1609 2nd Street, N.W.
Albuquerque, NM. 87102
505-255-2052 Phone
505-255-2887 Fax
505-503-6675 Direct
 

 


